
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref TLTP/GM 

10th April 2025 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Language trip to Valencia , Monday 23rd – Thursday 26th February 2026 

Following the success of our trip to Barcelona in May 2024, we are delighted to announce that the 
Language department will be running a trip to Valencia in February 2026. The trip will be an 
unforgettable opportunity for pupils to experience Language first-hand, supporting their classroom 
learning and bringing the Language to life. 

The trip is being organised by specialist school group tour operator Halsbury Travel who are well-known 
for offering curriculum focused visits. Their website is: www.halsbury.com. 

Tour Details 

Dates: 23rd to 26th February 2026 

Tour Inclusions: Coach transfers from QE School to Bristol Airport· Return flights to Alicante and return 
coach transfer to Valencia· 3 nights’ accommodation in multi-bedded room · Three evening meals at 
local restaurants · Breakfast every day (not including Day 1) and packed lunch on departure day · 
Programme of activities and excursions to complement the Language requirements · Comprehensive 
Travel Insurance 

Cost: £875 per person plus EUROS for breakfast on Day 1 and lunch each day. 

Payments and due dates:  

• £150 – 28th April (Deposit) 

• £200 – 30th June (Instalment 1) 

• £200 – 31st August (Instalment 2) 

• £200 – 31st October (Instalment 3) 

• £125 – 30th November (Final Instalment) 

Travel requirements: All pupils require a current passport and Global Health Insurance Card (GHIC). 
Please ensure passport is valid for six months after date of return. Non-EU passport holders may require 
a visa to enter Valencia and you should check on the country’s government website to see whether this 
is applicable for your child. Passport applications: https://www.gov.uk/browse/abroad/passports GHIC 
applications: www.ghic.org.uk 
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How to confirm your child’s place? 

The trip is open to pupils that will be in year groups 8 to 11 next academic year. 

To confirm your child’s place on the trip, please log on to MCAS and look up Trips – Available Trips. 
You will be able to give consent and make the initial payment on £150. You can then pay the instalments 
via MCAS. Alternatively, you can complete the slip below and make payment via BACS. 

Bank details: SORT CODE: 309499  ACCOUNT NO: 21224360 Quoting Studentname/Valencia 2025 

Places on the trip will be allocated and confirmed in April 2025. 

We very much hope that your child will be able to take part in this fantastic experience. If you have any 
questions, please contact Victoria Lozano VLozano@tcat.school or Tatiana Pearce 
TPearce@tcat.school. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Victoria Lozano and Tatiana Pearce 

Teachers of Spanish 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Language trip to Valencia, 23rd to 26th February 2026 

Please complete and return to reception by Monday 28th April 2025. 

I would like my child ………………………………………..……….. Tutor group: …………………. to 
participate in the Spanish trip to Valencia. 

I have paid the deposit of £150 via BACS □ 

Name ……………………………………………………………………………….. 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………….Date………… 

(Parent/Guardian) 

 

 


